Trueax, Kenny
[ i e e e O R e A L S

Subject: FW: Caboose SWD 1548-21-44 SWD

From: Sutphin - DNR, Dirk [mailto:dirk.sutphin@state.co.us]

Sent: Thursday, February 13, 2014 3:26 PM

To: Showers, Danny

Cc: Rager, John; Anderson, Dawn; Hur Vue, Cindy; Lehrer, Mark; Peters, Oscar
Subject: Re: Caboose SWD 1548-21-44 SWD

Danny,

Cindy,

Thanks for the call. This will not impact the cementing COA's on the APD. But it could impact what formations
have to be permitted (whatever is below the packer or the 3-1/2" PBR in this case). I am copying Bob so he'll
have the most recent wellbore. You may proceed with the revised plan.

Thank you,

Dirk Sutphin, P.E.
COGCC, SE Area Engineer
(303) 894-2100 x 5107

On Thu, Feb 13, 2014 at 2:00 PM, Showers, Danny <Danny.Showers@anadarko.com> wrote:

Dirk,

I have attached the updated schematic showing what we propose to do in the next day or so with running the
liner hanger over the injection interval with the drilling rig.

Please feel free to call me on my cell whenever. Thanks

Danny Showers

Drilling Engineer

Anadarko Petroleum

O: 720-929-6256

C: 303-877-1890




